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Due to our supply chain, ALL Premier Health Hospitals and Emergency 
Centers are experiencing low or NO 20 gauge IV Catheters. We may or 
may not be able to exchange this item with EMS agencies at this time.  
 
We are sorry for this inconvenience. Don’t hesitate to reach out with 
questions at bpdeere@premierhealth.com.  
 
Brendan Deere 
EMS Outreach Manager 
Premier Health EMS Center of Excellence  
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